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Principal’s Message 

It was fantastic to welcome so many of 
you back to the ‘old-style’ Parents’ 
Evenings in school. I hope that you were 
as pleased as we are at the progress your 
child is making – thanks for all your 
commitment in making sure you are able 
to support your child with their 
reading/spellings/ learning tables etc.  
Well done everyone for the huge number 
of odd socks worn on Monday to raise 
awareness of Anti-Bullying and it’s been 
great today to see so many pupils (and 
staff!) in a spectacular range of PJs – 
thanks for your support of this and of the 
Children in Need charity- Pudseys 
everywhere be proud! We’ll update you 
on how much we’ve raised very soon! 
Liz Latham 
Principal 

Thank You! 

Dates for your Diary 
Children in Need Day   18th Nov 
Pumpkin competition event       22nd Nov 
F2 visit the Brite Centre               24th Nov 
Yr 5 Curve    29th Nov 
Mindfulness day                            30th Nov 
Y1 to St Anne’s                                 1st Dec 
Choir to perform at                         1st Dec 
De Montfort University  
Please look out for our Christmas calendar – 
coming very soon! 

And talking of Christmas….. 
We are delighted to announce that the free 
HAF Sports and Crafts Christmas Club is 
coming to Queensmead for the Christmas 
holiday – 19th -22nd December inclusive. 
Please see leaflet below for more details and 
book early as places will be limited. 

Battle of 
the Bands!  
Well done to 
Radiya Hazifa 
class who 
have won this 
month’s 

competition! Great effort from you all! 

Attendance Matters   
A gentle reminder that school starts at 8.50am. 
Arriving at 9am means your child has already missed 
10 minutes of vital learning.  
If they miss 10 minutes every day, that amounts to 
a whole week of school a year! 
You have the legal responsibility to ensure that your 
child attends school regularly and arrives on time. 
Absence taken during the school term can have a 
negative impact on a child’s education. We can’t 
teach them if they aren’t here. 
Please see the attached letter from the Local 
Authority giving more details. 

Ordering School Meals:  
Please do remember to order your child’s school 
dinner for week beginning 28th November by this 
Sunday 20th Nov. 
Why not get super organised and book up to 
Christmas. Christmas Dinner this year will be on 
14th December, this is available to book now! 
 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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